
Ms . Steina Vasulka
Route 6, Box 100
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Ms . Vasulka :

We now have information on the monitors and additional player
unit for the "Invitational" installation . I am enclosing copies
of the information regarding statistics . A local audio-visual
store will loan the monitors and our KBIM Television Station
is loaning the second player .

As you will note both players are JVC, the Museum's being the
model #CP-500OU and the CP-550OU coming from the TV station .
We hope the units will prove compatible for synchronizing the
program . If not, let us know as soon as possible, so we can
begin further investigation .

The store loaning the monitors has offered to build the stand
for the display unit . Wendell has indicated a preference for
the "1984 National Video Festival" configuration (copy enclosed) .
If that's still OK with you we'll get a copy over to the store,
so they can begin construction . Let me know your thoughts about
that as well .

Otherwise, everything proceeds smoothly towards the September
13th opening date . All catalog materials have been sent to our
designer, so you should be hearing from Eleanor Caponigro in
regards to the color prints for reproduction .

One final point -- if you have any black & white photographs of
yourself available we would like to borrow them for future
publicity for the "Invitational" . Thank you .

William D . Ebie
Assistant Director

August 5, 1986

ROSWELL MUSEUM AND ART CENTER
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